From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL"
CC: "City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL"
"Council Support \(COW) - DL"
"Pavone, Connie" <connie.pavone@vancouver.ca>
Date: 7/2/2019 1:00:36 PM
Subject: Invitation - Child Care Announcement - July 4
Attachments: Provincial Government Invitation - July 4, 2019.pdf

Dear Mayor and Council,

As you know, we will be making an important announcement with the Province related to child care funding this
Thursday, July 4th,

Attached is the invitation from the Province. If you are able to attend, please RSVP directly to:
Sian.Madoclones@gov.bc.ca

Best,
Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston | City Manager
Office of the City Manager | City of Vancouver
604.873.7627 | sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca

Pronouns: he, him, his
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S CITY OF
VANCOUVER

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and Tsleil-
Waututh peoples.
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The Honourable John Horgan
Premier of British Columbia

and

Kennedy Stewart

Mayor of Vancouver

Invite you to attend an important announcement regarding
child care in Vancouver.

11:00 a.m.
Thursday, July 4", 2019

Creekside Child Development Centre
1 Athletes Way, Third Floor
Vancouver, BC V5Y 0B1

Please RSVP to Sian Madoc-Jones at:
Sian.MadocJones@gov.bc.ca






